
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

 

December 2023

GO FALCONS!

Holiday Band & 
Choir Concert
December 19

Winter Exams
December 19-21

Winter Break
December 22 - 

January 5

Field Athletic 
Booster Club 

Meeting
January 3, 2024 

@ 7:00 PM

Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Day

January 15, 2024
No School

End of 2nd 
Quarter

January 18, 2024

Records Day
January 19, 2024

No School

FHS Winter 
Formal

January 27, 2024

SOARING FALCONS

Congratulations to Titus Smith and Lauren 
Schneider for being selected as Students of the 
Month for October and to Jadin Walker and Paige 
Taylor for their well-deserved recognition as 
Students of the Month for November. These 
students have excelled academically and have 
enriched our school environment through their 
positive influence and outstanding character. We 
are fortunate to have them at FHS, and we look 
forward to seeing their continued success and 
contributions to our school community.

Titus Smith & 
Lauren Schneider

NHS INDUCTIONS

Inductions into the newest chapter of the FHS 
Nation Honor Society took place on 
November 14, 2023.  We congratulate the 
following inductees:  Taryn Allen, Sarah 
Balzer, Gianna Barbetta, Gabrielle Berlin, 
Mackenzie Boley, Joe D’Amico, Olivia 
Dyer, Carlee Fafrak, Ava Gainer, Abby 
Harlin, Ally Harlin, Logan Lonzrick, Lillian 
Mighton, McKayla Miller, Lucas Pollard, 
Olivia Prof, Delilah Rahe, McKenzie 
Shaffer, Parker Shutty, Gary Wagner, 
Carson Weise, Mason Wetzel, and 
Kaylynda Young.  These outstanding 
students are to be commended for their 
achievements!

We also congratulate our October and November 
Staff of the Month!  Study hall monitor, Emily 
Collins, and Science teacher, Austin Williams, were 
selected for the month of October and History 
teachers, Jenna Ramskugler and John Strasshofer 
for the month of November.  The outstanding work 
of these staff members all contribute to making 
FHS a great school!

Upcoming
Events

Administration

Mike Geraghty         
Principal     
                     
Ashley Mauger         
Assistant Principal 

Brian Misanko                    
Athletic Director                          

                                                                          
 STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

STAFF OF THE MONTH

Emily Collins & 
Austin Williams

HOLIDAY BAND AND CHOIR CONCERT

Please join us on December 19th at 7:00 p.m. 
for this annual performance by the FHS 
concert band and choir!  Band Director, Chuck  
Collins, Choir Director, Mackenzie Downing, 
and our many talented students will entertain 
us at this holiday-themed event. We hope to 
see you there!

Jadin Walker & 
Paige Taylor

Jenna Ramskugler &
John Strasshofer

Dear students, parents, and staff,

As we progress through the month of December 2023, 
I'm excited to share some upcoming events and 
important information with our school community. The 
end of the year is upon us, and it's filled with both 
celebratory occasions and essential academic 
preparations.

Firstly, on December 19th, we invite you to join us for 
the Holiday Band & Choir Concert—a festive showcase 
of the musical talents within our school. This is a 
wonderful opportunity to celebrate the holiday season 
with friends, family, and the entire school community.

As we gear up for winter exams, I want to emphasize 
the importance of preparation and self-care for our 
students. Winter exams will be held on the following 
schedule:
- Tuesday, December 19: Periods 1, 2, & 3
- Wednesday, December 20: Periods 4, 5, & 6
- Thursday, December 21: Periods 7, 8, & make-ups

Each exam day will run from 7:55 to 11:05 a.m. It's 
crucial for students to be well-rested and to have a 
nutritious breakfast to perform their best. For those who 
can't eat at home, our cafeteria provides breakfast 
daily.

Following the exams, Winter Break will commence from 
December 22 to January 5, providing students and staff 
with a well-deserved opportunity to relax and 
rejuvenate for the upcoming year.

As we conclude this semester and the year, I want to 
express my gratitude for the hard work and dedication 
of our students and the unwavering support from 
parents and staff. Together, we have created a vibrant 
and supportive community at our school.

Wishing you all a joyful holiday season and a restful 
Winter Break.

Sincerely,

Mike Geraghty
High School Principal


